March 26, 2018

Mr. Luis Sanchez President Moorpark College 7075 Campus Road Moorpark, CA 93021

Dear President Sanchez:

This will acknowledge receipt of the Follow-Up Report from Moorpark College. Your timely submission of the report is appreciated.

Follow-Up Reports are part of the accreditation record of each institution.

The report has been received by staff and will be reviewed by the Accrediting Commission at its June 2018 meeting.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Droker, Ed.D.

Vice President

SD/tl

cc: Dr. Julius Sokenu, Accreditation Liaison Officer

RECEIVED

MAR 3 0 2018

MC President's Office